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Dates to Remember: 
Aug. 15 - School Age Sum-

mer Program Ends 

Aug. 18- School Age Tran-

sitions 

Aug. 26 - First Day of        

Elementary School CF 
 

 

Reminders: 
School is starting-please  

remember to watch for vans! 

 

 

Schedules are due every   

Tuesday by 10 am 

 

 

“Education is the most 

powerful weapon which 

you can use to change the 

world.” 
~Nelson Mandela 

 

With the school year starting 

up you will see a change in 

staffing. Familiar faces will 

be leaving and new ones will 

be arriving. Please make 

sure anyone who is picking 

up has their ID on them so 

that they can be checked un-

til everyone becomes famil-

iar with each other. 

 

 

 

We will be utilizing the 

CUCCC vans for the upcom-

ing school year! We ONLY 

transport to the following 

schools - Hansen, Lincoln, 

Cedar Heights, Orchard Hill 

and Southdale.  

All Schools will be leaving 

Valley Park at 8:10/8:15 am 

to go to their respective 

schools. In the afternoon, 

they usually arrive here be-

tween 4-4:15 pm. More infor-

mation will be sent out to our 

new school agers next week! 

Here’s to a great school 

year!! 


